
We had 36 graduates in the Class of 2023. The Class of 2023 was awarded $3,563,351 in
academic, athletic, and special achievement scholarships and awards. These thirty six
graduates accepted packages totaling $1,785,547. Two of these graduates signed to compete
in athletics at the college level.

Our Varsity girls won the State Championship in soccer in the spring.



This year, we welcomed 597 students back to school, our highest enrollment.

This year, we have 38 seniors.
Four have been awarded National Merit Semi-finalists (pictured).



Four students scored a perfect score of 36 on their ACT.

80% of our Upper School students participate on an athletic team. We also offer Lower School
teams for basketball, volleyball, and cross country.

We had a great season of fall sports this year.

This fall our cross country teams had a strong showing, competing in 5A against much larger
schools. Our varsity girls cross country team won sectionals and the varsity boys team finished
second. Both teams finished fourth at the state meet.



Seventh grade student Elliot Wilson finished third in the 200 Freestyle at the State Meet and is
now the first Westminster girl to win an individual medal!



In our first indoor track meet, Westminster participated in 25 events and had 20 personal
records. We had 3 Top 5 all-time Indoor performances. Our 4x800 teams received medals: Boys
- Bronze (school record performance) and Girls - 6th place. (pictured above)

Our girls volleyball team had a great season.

Each year, the Westminster Fine Arts department performs two productions. The spring
production of Agatha Christie’s Witness for the Prosecution and the fall production of Oscar
Wilde’s On the Importance of Being Earnest (pictured below) were both wonderful. We are
looking forward to seeing Little Women in the spring.



Service projects are an important part of the life of Westminster.
Kindergarten students visit Lakeview Estates Assisted Living, Somerby Assisted Living, and
Danberry Retirement Home to share their nursery rhymes, visit with, and pray for the residents.
First Grade gathered food and made cards for Thanksgiving baskets for Christian Service
Mission.
Second Grade raised more than $1500 for supplies for the Alabama Baptist Children’s Home
and planted flowers for the residents there.
Third Grade cleaned pastures, organized and cleaned the barn, and mended the driveway at
Forward in Faith Ranch, an organization that provides services for families with special needs or
children who have experienced trauma.
Fourth Grade took supplies and played with preschool children at the Lovelady Center.
Fifth Grade sang songs and interviewed veterans at the VA Hospital, with a heart to serve those
who have served us.
Sixth Grade read to children and helped as needed at Foundations Early Learning & Family
Center.



Our Lower School Grandparents Day is one of our favorite events every year celebrating both
our grandparents and our nation’s veterans on Veterans Day. This year, we had the special honor
of having three World War II veterans present.






